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Refreshed and Re-centered 

An amazing blessing we had this past month was the opportunity to travel 
to Thailand for our STINT mid-year conference! It was warm and 
refreshing to be with 100+ other Stinters from all over East Asia. We didn’t 
realize this but there were a handful of  other parents our age with 2-3 kids 
each. The kids absolutely loved childcare and we bonded with the parents 
really well. 

Our Epic coaches, Dennis and Carita, came from Texas to help us 
individually process how the year has been for us, talk about developing 
our strategy to reach our campus, and helped Nich and I think through 
how we can lead more effectively. 

We always feel blessed by the care and love that goes into our leadership 
development by Epic and Cru. There are not many jobs where your boss 
asks “How are you relating to God lately?” and “How have you been 
feeling?” let alone be praying for us constantly!

Our team sporting some funky Thai pants!

A Desperate Need: Men! 

One of  the main reasons we committed to staying here a consecutive 2 years was to provide consistency with our Stint 
teams. We know if  there are leaders that are committed, then you can count on there being a team! As of  just last 
month, we only knew that Priscilla, our one ICS (International Campus Staff  - assigned here for 3-5 years) would be 
here with us next year. But we just found out our two single gals, Bao and Jamie, decided to come back too! Steven, 
unfortunately, won’t be with us because he’s a second-year intern and Epic only allows you to intern two years. Most of  
our thinking is: “Wow, despite our many shortcomings as leaders, God is blessing with us with almost all of  our team 
committing to come back next year! Thank you God!” We also have two women that we know of  who have applied to 
come. If  so, we will have 6 women including Tricia. 

So, as you can see, we have the great task of  trying to recruit men. We know of  teams that only had one male who was 
the leader, like Nich, but we really desire to have men so we can reach the men on our campus and to create better 
dynamics on our team. Priscilla said: “I love women, but there might be a little too many hormones going around! We 
need men!”  We agree! 

If  you know of  any recent college graduates or college seniors that might be interested in coming on a year 
long adventure with us from next year August 2105 - June 2016, and are passionate about reaching students for 
Christ, please tell them our need and give us their contact info! 

As always, we are so thankful to partner alongside you in this ministry, as we reach students for Christ here in East Asia. 

          Blessings,


